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	Comments


GDF Suez NA opposes NPRR 574.  GDF Suez NA agrees with the comments filed by both Calpine and NRG and will not repeat those comments here.  However, GDF Suez NA would like to point out that ISO-NE has just been granted by FERC Docket No. ER13-1877-000 the ability to modify their supply offers for the very reasons that the ERCOT Stakeholders implemented NPRR321 - Allow Change to Energy Offer Curve MW Amounts in the Adjustment Period.  

The Order states in part:
“On July 1, 2013, ISO New England Inc. (ISO-NE) and the New England Power Pool (NEPOOL) Participants Committee (together, the Filing Parties) submitted proposed changes to the ISO-NE Transmission, Markets and Services Tariff (Tariff) involving energy market enhancements intended to provide greater flexibility for market participants to structure and modify their supply offers in the day-ahead and real-time markets (Offer Flexibility Changes). We will conditionally accept the Offer Flexibility Changes, subject to a compliance filing, to become effective December 3, 2014, as requested.”
GDF Suez NA asserts that Offer Curve Flexibility for DAM-Committed Resources is a necessary component of the ERCOT market design and that NPRR 574 should be rejected.

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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